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Effective 6/8/2021, attorneys may visit their detained clients in the Jail.  Both the attorney and the 
inmate will be required to wear a mask during their visit.  It is in everyone’s best interest to schedule 
these visits.  Please follow the guidelines outlined below to schedule a professional visit with an 
inmate.   
  
Scheduling In-Person Professional/Attorney Visitation: 

1. Routine professional/attorney visits with inmates will be allowed by appointment only.   
Unscheduled professional/attorney visits will not be allowed. 

2. Written requests must be emailed to DetentionsSchedule@clearcreeksheriff.us. 

3. The requester must provide the full names and driver’s license numbers for each 
professional/attorney requesting entrance.  Attorneys must also provide their attorney 
registration numbers.  All parties must clear a background check prior to entrance. 

4.  Jail personnel will respond to your written request and schedule the date/time of your visit.  

5. The professional/attorney must check-in and give their credentials to the front desk.  They 
will need to answer the COVID questions, and have their temperatures taken.  All parties must 
be wearing a mask before they are allowed entrance into the jail. 
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